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President Ono, members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University, I am 
honored to submit the following report to you on behalf of the Central Student Government 
(CSG): 
 
Current and Upcoming CSG Programming 
 
Fall Student Organization Funding Opportunities 
The Fall 2023 Funding Application is now open for all registered student organizations at U-M. 
There will be nine waves of content-neutral application review in line with CSG funding 
policies, with the first starting on 9/17. We are looking forward to supporting U-M’s 1,500 
registered student organizations through this initiative. 
 
Diversifood 
On the U-M Diag on October 8th, CSG will be hosting “Diversifood,” a cultural food fair with 
opportunities for identity-based student organizations to table, perform, and share their culture’s 
food and music. Our Programming team is currently in the process of reaching out to student 
organizations to get involved, and we look forward to this event to celebrate our community of 
Wolverines. 
 
Engagement in Campus Planning and Strategic Visioning Efforts 
CSG has been working closely with Campus Planning and Strategic Visioning Efforts to 
incorporate additional student engagement through an information session held for student org 
leaders as well as four focus groups centered around various topic areas.  
 
Other Ongoing Initiatives 
In addition, CSG has provided free GroupX passes to students, created a new Free Textbook 
Shelf at the Shapiro Library, and onboarded a cohort of freshman and transfer students for our 
first-year intern program. We have also recently hosted events such as Meet Your 
Representatives, Pride Outside, and a Maize and Blue Cupboard visibility event!  
 

 
 
As a reminder, our door is always open to provide student input. Should you have any questions 
or wish to get in touch with us, please do not hesitate to email csg.president@umich.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Meera Herle 
Student Body President 
 

http://csg.umich.edu/sofc
http://csg.umich.edu/funding-policies
http://csg.umich.edu/funding-policies
mailto:csg.president@umich.edu

